
Sunol Glen Unified School District 
Parking Lot Rules 

 
Our Mission:   To ensure the Safety of ALL children as they enter and leave the school 
  grounds.  Also, to promote the safe drop off and pick up of students 
  in as expeditious manner as possible. 
 
 
We ask that all parents abide by the following Rules in our parking lot: 
 
* Be courteous and patient - safety should be everyone’s first priority. 
 
* If everyone works together and follows the rules, the line will move swiftly.  
 
*Speed Limit:  5 mph 
 
*Only drop off and pick up students in the pickup line. 
 
* Do not have your student walk through the parking lot without an adult. 
 
*Drivers should NOT get out of their cars (if you need to get out, then you need to park your car). 
 
*Do NOT double park. 
 
*Do NOT go the wrong way through the parking lot (to try to get around the ‘pick up line’… this is very 
dangerous!). 
*When dropping off,  do not park in the no parking area’s to watch your child go to class (if you want to watch 
your child, then please park and walk in with them). 
 
*Do NOT park in the handicap parking spaces unless you have a handicapped placard. 
  
*Students MUST get in or out of the car as quickly as possible WITH their school gear ready. 
 
*At pick up, this is not the time to discuss the day’s events.  This delays the line, please talk with your child 
AFTER they are in the car as you drive home. 
 
*At pickup time students MUST get into the car quickly (not playing, talking or not paying attention this causes 
a delay to the line). 
 
*Students should NOT cross Main Street or Bond Street without being accompanied by an adult. 
 
* Be considerate of others 






